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You only live once, but if you work it right, once is enough.  Joe E. Lewis 
 
Holiday Meals  
Windsor Regional Hospital will be providing complementary meals for employees working on Christmas 
Day and New Year's Day.  Day and evening staff will be able to enjoy these meals through the following 
locations; 
Met Campus Main Cafeteria    Western Campus  
Midnight Meals— 2:00 am      Midnight Meals—2:00 am, Security Desk 
Free Coffee/Muffins—7:30 am-10:00 am   Free Coffee/Muffins—8:00 am-10:00 am, Main 
Cafeteria 
Lunch Meals—10:30 am-2:00 pm    Lunch Meals—10:30 am-2:00 pm, Main Cafeteria 
Dinner Meals—4:30 pm-6:00 pm     Dinner Meals—4:30 pm-6:00 pm, Main Cafeteria 
Malden Park 
Midnight Meals—2:00 am, Security Desk 
Free Coffee—7:30 am-10:00 am, Malden Park Le Café, Muffins delivered to each unit at 7:30 a.m. 
Lunch Meals—10:30 am-2:00 pm Chrysler Room     
Dinner Meals—4:30 pm-6:00 pm Chrysler Room 
Met Shuttle Schedule 
The Met Campus Shuttle will not operate on December 25th (Christmas Day), 28th(Boxing Day) or 
January 1, 2010 (New Year’s Day) during the Holiday period. On these days, staff will be able to park in 
the Visitor’s Lot . The shuttle will operate regular hours on all other days.  
Ornaments for Sale 
In Honour of the Ones We Love have generously donated trees to both campuses this year. Paper 
ornaments can be purchased in memory or in honour of a loved one in support of the Paediatric program 
and/or the Cornerstone of Caring Campaign.   
Gift Cards Available 
Gift cards are available in the Foundation Office and in Human Resources at Western Campus for a variety 
of stores/restaurants.  These include Canadian Tire, Esso, The Bay, Zehrs, Sobeys, Devonshire Mall and 
more. A percentage of sales support the Cornerstone of Caring Campaign. If you utilize any of these stores 
or restaurants, consider buying cards weekly - you can contribute to the campaign without spending an 
extra penny! For more info, contact Kim Willis-More at ext. 52458 or visit the WRH Internet site. 

Did you know?   
The next issue of the WRH Tribune will be January 5, 2010. Happy Holidays to all! 
The WRH Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department  of Windsor Regional Hospital.   

Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 



 


